
 
Disclaimer - This website is designed to provide only general information regarding legal 

services offered by The Law Office of Marsh Smith, P.A.  Nothing contained herein constitutes 

legal advice, nor is it intended to either offer legal advice or create an attorney/client 

relationship. Contacting us through this website and information provided in this website shall 

neither constitute legal advice nor establish any type of attorney/client relationship. The Law 

Office of Marsh Smith, P.A. does not make any guarantee as to the accuracy or currency of any 

information contained herein or accessed through the use of any link to another website 

referenced in this website. 


